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3097 LOCKE LN

CRESTVIEW, FL   32536
850-682-1258 OR 850-682-3413
FAX 850-398-6643
                                                                      June 14, 2018
RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE

To:  Residents of Auburn Water System, Inc living in the area of  2710,2706 and 2718 Phil Tyner Rd, All of Dogwood Ln, All of Rosewood Ave, All of White Oak Ln and All of Twin Oaks Dr Only

The “Precautionary Boil Water Notice” dated __June 11, 2018______is hereby rescinded following the repair to our main line and the satisfactory completion of the Bacteriological survey showing the water is safe to drink.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Auburn Water System at 850-682-3413. We apologize for the inconvenience.

Copy to        DEP-850-595-8392 fax


          Heath Department- 689-7872 fax
